
 

 

 
 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

Update of the Financial Calendar for the year 2025 

                                              

29 September 2025. Piraeus Port Authority S.A. is informing investors that a Conference 

Call, regarding the 1st Half 2025 Financial Results, will be held on Wednesday, October 

1st 2025. 

 

 

 

 

 


